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Watson Catherine 

From: Watson Catherine 

Sent: 09 July 2008 15:22 

To: Robinson Martin 

Subject: Contacting Clinicians 

Dear Martin 

Further to our conversation yesterday and your helpful message today, I have established that there are 3 
individuals who I need to make contact with. Two are within the Fareham locality and one is based at 
Moorgreen (not Newtown House as I had at first been told). You kindly undertook to brief the locality 
managers - so I assume that will be Martin L-G and Katherine (rather than Michelle for Newtown). 

One of the clinicians is on holiday this week and I have left messages for the other two but it may be next 
week before I get to speak to them all. I will let you know once contact has been established. 

In due course I will do a proper briefing for yourself, Helen Matthews, Nick Yeo, Comms Team and any others 
who will need to be informed. 

One aspect I did not discuss with you but which came up at the meeting on Monday was that all Trusts were 
being urged to review their action plans as a result of the C HI Investigation which occurred in 2002. 

As this was at the time of the Trusts being split up, and given that I don’t think there were any direct 
implications for mental health services, i’m not sure if the older persons mental health services in the GWIMH 
area did any ’action planning’. I will need to follow this up with Martin Le Good so perhaps when you brief him 
about the issue, you could mention this please so he is forewarned? 

I will keep you informed. 

Regards 

Catherine Watson 
023 8087 4338 

09/07/2008 


